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It is unbelievable and unacceptable that only 34 out of ~2,000 gun dealers in Oregon 

were inspected last year. We must create a state license and inspection program to 

stop bad gun dealers and require basic standards of safety. 

Unfortunately, we cannot rely on the federal government to safeguard our 

community. Oregon needs to step up to protect all Oregonians. 

This bill is only a study bill. Please, can we at least study this issue? We need to 

make an informed decision on this issue. 


